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On January 30, 2015, at approximately 5:10 PM, the Burbank Police Department and 
Burbank Fire Department responded to a medical emergency in the 200 block of East 
Alameda Avenue.   
 
Upon arrival, the first officer on scene discovered a 57 year old female resident 
deceased inside an apartment.  The female appeared to have died as the result of a 
small fire contained within the apartment.  The fire appeared to have burned itself out 
prior to the arrival of the police and fire personnel.  
 
Police and fire investigators are working together to determine the cause of the fire.  
The Los Angeles County Coroner will conduct an autopsy to determine the exact cause 
of death.   
 
Since the investigation is ongoing, no further details will be released at this time.  The 
victim’s name is not being released at this time.  
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